
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 2023 
 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Industrial action by the National Education Union (NEU) 

 

As we communicated in a recent letter the Academy is closed to your child’s Year group on Thursday 27 April due to 
the industrial action by the NEU. 
 
We have made the decision to remain open for students, who require enhanced support, meaning that your child 
will be able to attend school, if you wish. 
 
If you require your child to attend on Thursday 27 April, please complete the Form to confirm their attendance by 
Monday 24 April.  
 
 
Thank you, as always, for your patience and understanding.  
 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Natalie Brookshaw 

All-Through Principal 

 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=muNN1GoC_EeUI3HpH71JFW13uxJBr49PpZZ2cL94TghUQjVaSjNBVUNPOExSVVNEWDNSMTlHNlVMUS4u

